
 

 

Notice of McIntyre Park Maintenance 

 

Township of Otonabee-South Monaghan will be completing maintenance of McIntyre 

Park starting on October 10th , 2024 and continuing through to October 31st, 2024.    

During this time, we will be performing essential upkeep to ensure the park remains safe. 

 

 

Maintenance will include: 

 

• Trim/remove dangerous trees 

• Play structure removal 

• Dock removal  

• Other maintenance (as required) 

 

Please be advised that some areas of the park may be temporarily closed or have limited 

access during this period.  We appreciate your understanding. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact, Craig Brooks, Director 

of Public Works, 705-745-3595 or directorpublicworks@osmtownship.ca.  


